
      
  
	

	 	  
	

Going	on	
the	

school	
bus	

	 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

Using	the	school	
bus	will	be	different	
this	year	because	of	

Coronavirus.	
	

	
	 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

The	driver	will	
wear	a	mask	when	

on	the	bus.		
	
	

	 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

I	will	get	my	
temperature	

checked	before	I	get	
on	the	bus.	

		 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

The	thermometer	
will	be	held	in	front	

of	my	face.	
	
		

	 	

	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

If	I	have	a	
temperature	I	will	
have	to	go	home,	to	
keep	my	friends	
and	teacher	safe.	

	

	
	 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

If	my	temperature	
is	ok,	I	can	get	on	

the	bus.		
	

	 	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

When	I	get	on	the	
bus	I	should	sit	in	
my	seat	and	put	my	
hand	sanitizer	on.	
	
		
	
	
	

	



      
  
	

	 	  
	

	
These	new	rules	
will	keep	me	safe	
going	to	school.		

	

	
	


